Darboy Joint Sanitary District #1 Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report August 31, 2017

Summary of Correspondence and Site Visits

Little Chicago, China Garden, Thai Sushi, Stoneyard, Unos, Red Robin Pizza Ranch, Kimberly High School and Novo Grande: On August 17, 2017, the grease traps or downstream manholes for all of the above locations were checked. All the traps or manholes were in good condition.

A&W: On August 17, 2017 we checked the trap at the A&W Restaurant and found it to be clean. We have been trying for over a month to schedule a meeting with a manger there to find out why the documentation is not submitted after cleaning.

Panda Express: On August 17, 2017 we checked the grease trap t Panda Express and found it to be in very good condition. We have not established a cleaning frequency for them because they appear to produce very little grease.

Reminder Letters to Send:

Burger King
Darboy Stone
Marcus Theaters
Mohnen's Family Restaurant
Pho Saigon
Qdoba
Uno's

Site Visits

Festival Foods

Periodic Grease Trap & Lateral Inspections

Mohnens Family Restaurant

Asian Garden

China Garden

Dickeys Barbeque Pit

Novo Grande/El Azteca

Pizza Ranch

Red Robin

Walmart, Thai Sushi and Japanese Steakhouse

Kimberly High School

Stoneyard

Unos

Little Chicago

Panda Express

Festival Foods

Mac's Mac and Cheese Restaurant

City of Kaukauna Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report August 31, 2017

Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence:

No site visits were conducted in July. We will visit Plan B to determine if they should be included in the FOG Control Program.

Reminder Letters to Send:

Electa Quinney School Holy Cross Church St Mary's Parish Tanner Elementary School Verbeten's Barn

Site Visits:

Plan B Subway (Reopened in former Quiznos Building)

Village of Combined Locks Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report August 31, 2017

Summary of Site Visits and Correspondence

Rico's Family Restaurant: The half plugged lateral that had been previously identified as the Rico's Family Restaurant lateral may actually be that of an abandoned car wash that was located near the restaurant. The Village will conduct an investigation to verify the locations laterals in the area of the restaurant and their conditions.

Reminder Letters

Mil Town Still and Grill St. Paul's Church

Site Visits

No site visits are required.

Periodic Grease Trap & Lateral Inspections:

As part of the Village's continues maintenance and inspection of the sanitary sewer system, we recommend that the downstream manhole from the following businesses be periodically inspected.

The Lox Club Rico's Family Restaurant (Former Kim's Place) Jerry Kamp's Bar Mill Town Still and Grill

Village of Kimberly Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report August 31, 2017

Summary of Site Visits and Correspondence:

Kimberly Assisted Living: In August, both grease traps at the Kimberly Assisted Living facilities were cleaned. We contacted the cleaning contractor about the facility manager's insistence on longer spans between cleaning and the contractor agreed that the current cleaning schedule could be changed. We have made those changes per the cleaning contractor's recommendations.

Mr. Taco: On August 30, 2017, we stopped at the Mr. Taco site and found that they are not yet open. We have sent them the introduction package to the program and hope to meet with them prior to opening.

Reminder Letter to Send:

Hong Kong Buffet

Site Visits

Mr. Taco

Sub-Basins Identified for Further Inspection

Downstream of Tanner's Bar and Grill
Downstream of mini-mall containing Dominos and Chocolate and Coffee
Downstream of McDonalds, Liberty Hall and Hilton Garden Inn.
Downstream of Kwik Trip and mini-mall with Floors by Roberts.
Kimberly Ave near Chefo's and Mom and Pop's Bakery
Shopko Mall and Yen's Buffet
Downstream of Marty's Place and Hitters
Downstream of Kimberly Assisted Living

Village of Little Chute Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report August 31, 2017

Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence

Main Event Steakhouse & Tom's Drive In: On August 4, 2017, Marty Jansen from the Village called to say that they had found grease in both the Main Event and Tom's laterals and were requiring that they be cleaned. We will monitor those businesses and review their contractor documentation to determine if the problem is failure to clean on schedule or a need to increase their cleaning frequency.

Tom's Drive In: On August 30, 2017, we met with a manager from Tom's Drive In to discuss their late submittal of their cleaning documentation and the issues noted by the Village. The manager was under the impression that they were on a three month schedule. We informed him that the schedule had changed to two months several years back. They have normally kept their schedule although their recent departure from it may explain the issues with grease in their lateral.

Reminder Letters to Send:

Nestle Taste of the Windy City

Site Visits

Seth's Coffee (Awaiting Documents)